[image: image1.jpg]UNIVERSITY

STAFF

AMBASSADORS






To:             The Staff of The University of Montana

From:         Bob Duringer, Vice President for Administration & Finance

Date:          May 11, 2009

Subject:     University Staff Ambassadors
I am pleased to announce a new program entitled University Staff Ambassadors which will begin July, 2009. The program is designed for permanent classified staff members who may apply for a one-year term. Each month the Ambassadors will attend one day of organized activities designed to better enable them to take the next step in their personal and professional growth.
Sponsored by The University of Montana, the program will provide staff an opportunity to learn new skills and meet new people while enhancing their inside knowledge of UM. The main objectives are to provide staff an opportunity to enhance their knowledge of all divisions of UM; to provide interesting and fun professional growth; to provide a better understanding of the value of their role within UM and their contribution toward our commitment to “service learning and community building;” and to foster increased communication across departments and divisions through working relationships built between members of each group.
If you would like to learn more about the program, please visit the website at www.umt.edu/usa/ or contact Barbara Denman at 243-4662
